
Year 5 have had lessons witth 
Bikeability to learn how to cycle 

safely on the roads! They 
practised on the playground 

before heading out into the village. 
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Our chance to show you all of the 
incredible things which have been 
happening at Earls Barton Primary 

School this half-term.

A huge congratulations to the 
Year 3/4 Hot Shots team who 

won their tournament at Danes 
Camp Leisure Centre!

Year 3 started off their new topic 
in History with a bang! 'Off The 
Page' came in to do a whole 

Ancient Egyptian experience day 
for them in the hall!

Rock on!! We have had an 
extremely successful launch of 
Times Tables Rock Stars and 
Numbots across the school! 

Competition is really heating up 
between the children as they try to 

make it on to the leader board!



Year 5 sent off their 'Cracking 
Contraptions' to the creators of 

Wallace and Gromit and they were 
clearly impressed by what they 
saw! They sent Year 5 a DVD, a 
beautiful book and even a signed 

postcard from Wallace and Gromit!

Year 4 have been making bread in 
Design & Technology. They 

taste-tested and improved their 
kneading skills before making their 
own bread which they then tasted 

and evaluated!

Year 6 have been applying their 
persuasive skills to a series of 

'Chindogu' - unuseless inventions!

It really took all their powers of 
persuasion to convince us to 

purchase these products!

Year 2 have really enjoyed diving 
into the Talk For Writing unit. They 
have been using charcoal to sketch 
dragon's heads in Art and creating 

dragon traps in Design and 
Technology!

Year 3 have been investigating 
friction in Science. They tested cars 

(with a little help from Lightning 
McQueen) travelling down ramps 
using several different materials to 
see which ones created more/less 

friction!

Year 1 have been using the chime 
bars to compose their own music.

They have then performed their 
own music to the rest of the class!



Year 5 were very excited to receive 
French letters from their pen pals in 
Niort, France! They wrote all about 

their hobbies and activities they 
enjoyed doing.

Year 6 have been learning about the 
circulatory system in Science. They 
ended their topic by conducting an 

investigation into how exercise 
affects pulse rate. They planned 

and carried out their investigation, 
then analysed the data!

The incredible Simon Aston (Online 
Safety and Well-being Officer for 

Northamptonshire) came in to deliver 
Online Safety workshops for Years 1-6. 

He then hosted a fantastic video 
session for parents in the evening!

Year 1 have been tasting and testing 
a wide variety of fruit in Design and 

Technology!

They have also been learning how to 
use a range of tools and equipment in 

readiness for cutting their own fruit.

Year 3 used clay to create dragon 
eyes as part of their hook for their new 

Talk For Writing unit.  As part of 
learning how to write a 'Defeat the 

Monster' story, the children were really 
creative and made a superb range of 

eyes!

Year 4 are hooked on their new 
Talk For Writing unit! To prepare for 
their new unit on warning stories, 

they created masks and 
experienced what it was like to be a 

monster and an innocent child!
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